
The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) is ending the 
Attendant Compensation Rate Enhancement Program (ACEP) Sept. 1, 2025. 
We no longer accept enrollment forms for this program.

We’re here to help

Connect with us through chat 24/7 in the UnitedHealthcare Provider Portal

Reach out to your provider advocate at uhc_cp_prov_relations@uhc.com or 
888-787-4107
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